
Southern California Edison Company 
P. O. BOX 128 

SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 92674-0128 

WILLIAM G. ZINTL TELEPHONE 

MANAGER (714) 368-6212 

SITE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 

August 11, 1995 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
1995 .Emergency Plan Exercise 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

Enclosed are the scenario and data for the San Onofre annual emergency plan 
exercise scheduled for October 11, 1995. These documents contain information 
about the exercise. To assure the security of the scenario, they should not 
be disclosed until after the exercise. Edison therefore requests that the 
enclosures not be filed or distributed to exercise participants until after 
October 11, 1995.  

Please contact me-if you have any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosures 

cc: (w/o enclosures): 
L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
J. Dyer, Director, Division of Reactor Projects,.Region IV 
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV 
M. K. Webb, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
Louis Carson, Regional Project Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
S. S. Bajwa, Section Chief, Decommissioning Section 
Joe Dominguez (FEMA Region IX) 

cc: (w/enclosures, 2 copies): 
G. M. Good, Senior Emergency Preparedness Analyst, NRC Region IV 
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Southern California Edison Company 
P. O. BOX 128 

SAN CLEMENTE. CALIFORNIA 92674-0128 

WILLIAM G. ZINTL TELEPHONE 

MANAGER 
(714) 368-6212 

SITE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 

August 13, 1995 

Federal Emergency Management Agency 
Region IX 
Presidio of San Francisco 
Building 105 
San Francisco, CA 94129 

Attention: Mr. Joe Dominguez 
RAC Chair 

Subject: San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Emergency Plan Exercise 

Dear Sir: 

In accordance with Guidance Memorandum EX-3, enclosed are two copies of the 
scenario and data for the San Onofre annual emergency plan exercise scheduled 
for October 11, 1995. The scenario and data were developed with the State of 
California, Office of Emergency Services, and the Interjurisdictional Planning 
Committee.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosures 

cc: (w/o enclosures): 
V. Montane, State of California, Office of Emergency Services 
M. R. Johnson, Interjurisdictional Planning Committee 
L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
G. M. Good, Senior Emergency Preparedness Analyst, NRC Region IV


